
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Bulletin Date: May 1, 2025 
 
TO: Washington Vaccine Association Health Insurers and Third-Party Administrators, 
 

The 2025-26 Grid amounts are INCREASING from the current 2024-25 Grid amounts. 
Changes Include: CPT Codes, NDC Codes, Grid Amounts. 

 
The enclosed 2025-26 Vaccine Assessment Grid, will be effective between July 1, 2025 through June 30, 
2026, and is posted to the WVA’s website in both PDF and Excel format 
(https://wavaccine.org/assessment-grid/).  
 
The 2025-26 Vaccine Assessment Grid lists vaccines and immunizations, along with their CPT codes, that 
are included in WA Department of Health’s Childhood Vaccination Program (CVP) and for which the dosage-
based assessment (DBA) process is required. The Grid acts like a fee schedule. Providers are required to 
submit the DBA to health insurance carriers and TPAs with the correct Grid amount based upon date of 
service. Health insurance carriers and TPAs are required to remit the full Grid amount to the WVA per RCW 
70.290.040. 

 
The weighted vaccine Grid amounts are increasing by 24%. The WVA is rebuilding reserves to stabilize future 
vaccine assessments as new routine immunizations are introduced, the costs for respiratory season 
immunization losses are accounted for, and overall vaccine inflation increases. 
 
In addition to the 2025-26 Vaccine Assessment Grid, please find enclosed WVA’s Health Insurers and 
Third-Party Administrators Compliance Guide.  

 
Should you have any questions, please contact us at compliance@wavaccine.org. We appreciate your 
support of the WVA. 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
 
 
 

Julia Walter Zell, MA, Esq. 
Executive Director 
 

Cc: WVA Board Members 

WVA Tax ID: 27-2251833  
WVA NPI: 1699092718 
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